LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 6, 2021

TO: Honorable Chris Paddie, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3669 by Dean (Relating to the disposition of surplus property by public academic libraries.), As
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to provide an exemption for the disposition of surplus property
from state funded academic libraries.

Institutions of higher education are exempt from the Texas Facilities Commission (TFC) surplus process, and
these institutions do not utilize the agency for surplus and salvage property disposal. The TFC anticipates no
impact to the operations of the State Surplus Property Program if the bill provisions were implemented.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 303 Facilities Commission
LBB Staff: JMc, SMAT, LCO, GP
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